
LEADING THE WAY: NONPROFIT 
LEADERSHIP CERTIFICATE
Tuesdays, June 17–August 19  |  3–6 p.m.
Aurora University Campus

Aurora University is partnering with the Dunham Foundation to offer a multi-week 
workshop series to leaders of Aurora-area not-for-profit organizations (NFPs). The 
comprehensive coursework will address the specific challenges and opportunities 
unique to the nonprofit sector. The series is designed to equip leaders with the essential 
management and business skills needed to bridge the gap between the operational 
and strategic aspects of leadership — empowering leaders, their organizations, and the 
communities they serve to thrive. 

By the end of the series, participants will earn a Nonprofit Leadership Certificate and 
have a clearer understanding of their organizations’ needs and how NFPs function from a 
business standpoint. 

This series is being provided free of charge to select individuals in the Aurora area. 
Ideal candidates are current leaders in nonprofit organizations, individuals who have 
demonstrated significant leadership potential in the nonprofit sector, or seasoned 
corporate managers transitioning to nonprofit leadership roles. 

Nominations should be submitted by supervisors, board chairs, or other 
organizational leaders who can speak to a nominee’s qualifications and 
leadership potential. To nominate a participant, scan the QR code or visit 
aurora.edu/nfpcert by Friday, May 2. 

451547-2503

Questions? Contact Emily Morales at emorales@aurora.edu.


